
Appendix 2 
From: Elaine Farquharson-Black (Brodies Solicitors) < >  
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2024 3:48 PM 
To: Karen Z Maillie < > 
Cc: PLANNING <PLANNING@angus.gov.uk>; ROADS <ROADS@angus.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Application for Review - Land North East of Duntrune House, Duntrune [BRO-
D.FID5645426] 
Importance: High 
 
CONFIDENTIAL MESSAGE - INTENDED RECIPIENT ONLY  

Karen, further to the procedure notice issued by DMRC, I attach an updated traffic survey report, 
detailing speeds and volume, together with an addendum to the Transportation Statement which 
assesses the updated information and sets out the position on behalf of the Applicant. 
  
I have copied this email to the Council's planning and roads' teams as directed and understand that 
they have 14 days in which to provide comments thereon.  
  
Regards 
  
Elaine 
  
Elaine Farquharson-Black | Partner | Brodies LLP Solicitors | brodies.com 
T +44(0) 1224 392 251 M +  
  

 
 




